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IN APPRECIATION 

 
SCOTT REID 

 
 

On behalf of the Executive of the Vancouver Island Woodworkers’ Guild I wish to 

recognize the significant contribution Scott Reid has made many years.  Scott tends to 

work in the background and has quietly been a significant contributor to the Guild’s 

success.  Specifically, Scott has consistently ensured the meeting room is ready to go 

for our General Meetings and stays late to orchestrate the clean up.  This past year he 

willingly volunteered to be the custodian and administrator for our growing tool crib.  

It seems every time he is approached with a situation he comes up with a workable 

solution.   

 

His willingness to take on responsibilities and solve problems has not gone unnoticed 

and this letter of appreciation is long past due. 

 

Thank you, Scott. 

 

      _____________________________________ 
      Blair Matheson 

President 


